Memorandum

Date: January 11, 2018

To: Board of Supervisors
From: Mona Miyasato, County Executive Officer
Subject: Continuance of Renew '22 Update

CC: Clerk of the Board

During the regularly scheduled Board of Supervisor’s meeting on January 9, 2018, the Board took action to
continue Item #D5, related to the County’s Renew '22 Initiative, to their Special Meeting scheduled for Friday,
January 12". A number of key CEO and departmental management personnel are currently working in the

Emergency Operations Center focused on our coordinated response to the recent tragic mudslides and will
therefore be unavailable to participate in Special Meeting.

The County Executive Office requests that this matter be further continued to the Board’s regular January 23,
2018 meeting.
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